
 

 
 
 
 
 

JOIN DELAWARE STARS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

  

 

 

Do you feel you have leadership potential and/or leadership skills?  Are you interested 

in broadening your role in the early childhood education field?  Are you excited about 

improving early childhood education for all children in Delaware?   

 

Delaware Stars is forming an Advisory Committee.  This committee will be for early 

childhood education professionals to provide stakeholder input about participating in 

Delaware Stars.  We value your opinion!  

 

The Advisory Committee will have membership that represents FCC, LFCC, ECE and SA 

programs at all Star Levels and from each jurisdiction.   

 

The Stars Advisory Committee will meet twice a year.  The first two meetings have been 

selected (December 2nd and May 10th at the DIEEC training room in Dover, times to be 

determined).  

  

If you are interested in joining the committee, please call Chris at 302-831-7354 or 

send us an email to DelawareStars@udel.edu  
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